COPY
L1LOYD 'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Conunittee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)
Your Reference: R.O. 26th October, 1957.
Dear 3irs,

WMotorship "GADILA"

Thank you for your letter of the 22nd Oectober,
from which it Is noted that the vessel will be
withdrawn from service at the end of the year, and
that it s not intended to order a new bower anchor,

Yours fatthfully,

Assistant gerk to the:
flassification Caumittee.

Vegsrs. Shell Tankers N.V.,
Postbus 874,
Groothandelsgebouw,
ROTTERDAM ,

HOllEﬁ .




